74 York Road
Woking
Surrey

GU22 7XR

Planning Department
Woking Borough Council
Civic Offices

Gloucester Square
WOKING

Surrey

GU21 6YL

12" February, 2024

Dear Sirs
PROPOSED TREE WORKS AT 74 YORK ROAD, WOKING.

Further to my recent telephone conversation with James Veat, please find enclosed a
completed application form for proposed felling of the apple tree at my above property.

I hope that there is no problem with this and look forward to receiving confirmation from you
shortly that I may go ahead with the proposed work. I understand that this will take
approximately six weeks.

Thank you for your assistance.

Yours faithfully

MISS P A LEWIS

Enc.



